
Help SCUSD Protect Funding for 
Our District and Our Students

Fill out your LCFF Application Form Today!

It only takes a few minutes for you 
to help us protect critical funding 
for our students! Every SCUSD 
family must fill out an LCFF 
Application by October 31.
 
For more information, visit 
https://www.scusd.edu/lcffapp.

SCAN WITH A SMARTPHONE 

TO DOWNLOAD THE APP.


